
 

REF: Year11SOL/tlb 

 

Tuesday 24th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                   

 

As we are now at the end of the GCSE season, I would like to take this opportunity to try to answer some of 

your questions. Firstly, can I congratulate the students on their conduct and mature approach during these 

very long weeks of exams.  Well done to you all - you can now take a well-deserved break.  It was lovely to 

see so many of you last Thursday for the Sixth Form induction day.  

 

Thorpe Park Trip: Saturday 28th June 2025 

Our final trip will take place this Saturday. I apologise again for the brutal hour of a 4:00am departure, but it 

will enable us to make the most of the time in the park. I will send home the trip phone number and precise 

details by Wednesday this week to those joining us.  

 

Year 11 Prom 

The date for the Year 11 Prom is confirmed as Tuesday 1st July 2025 at the Atlantic Hotel.  Guests are asked 

to arrive at 6:00pm for a 6:30pm start.  We will be having a buffet dinner, served at 7:00pm, music and a 

photo booth and we are excited to see everyone dressed in their finest attire for the event. All the stunning 

photos will be added to the Yearbook as a permanent reminder of Year 11.  

 

Many students, along with their families and friends, like to visit the Boating Lake for photos before arriving 

at the event. Please note that this is entirely at your own discretion and is not organised or supervised by 

Tretherras. 

 

There is no need to print out your ticket as we will have attendance registers on the door.  If you have not 

received confirmation of your purchase of the prom ticket, please contact me.  

 

If you have not yet done so, can you please complete the forms link that was sent to you several weeks ago, 

letting us know about the departure arrangements for the child in your care.  Without this information we 

will require personal pickup from parents and carers.  If you do not have access to this link, please contact 

me at year11@tretherras.net  

 

Thank you to those of you who have already let us have your dietary requirements.  Please let us know if you 

have yet to do so.  

 

Year 11 Yearbook 

The Yearbook, quite rightly, is always a cause for much celebration. It’s been a mammoth task but looking 

back at the photos of the students from their first day and through all the events along their journey has 
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been very moving and in turn hilarious. Again, if your child has not sent in their personal quote can they 

please do so; they know the consequences if they fail to give me one of their own! 

The cost of the Yearbook will be £10.00.  Can I ask those of you who have not yet ordered a copy to do so 

on Parent Pay as I will be putting in the order shortly after the Prom photos have been added.  

 

The Yearbook will be ready to collect on Result’s Day, August 21st.  If you are unable to attend on the day, 

they will be stored in the Quay reception ready for collection in September.  

 

GCSE Exam Results Day: Thursday 21st August 2025 

Students are able to collect their exam results in the Quay Hall between 9:00am – 11:00am.  Staff will be on 

hand to offer support, advice and guidance, if needed, once students have collected their results. 

 

Students joining the Sixth Form are asked to confirm subject choices and will have a brief interview with 

members of the Sixth Form team. This will take place in rooms G15, G16, G19 and G20.  

All students must confirm their destinations before they leave the site. They will do this with the staff by the 

exit of the Quay building. 

KS4 Celebration Evening November 2025  

This event is a celebration of our students’ successes and the official awarding of GCSE certificates. It’s always 

good to catch up with some of the students we haven’t seen since results day.  Subject areas will award prizes, 

and we will have the opportunity to celebrate with you all.  There may very well be some audience 

participation if we can perhaps perform our 12 days of NT signature song for the very last time!  The 

provisional date is Thursday 13th November 2025; further details will be provided on the results day.  

 

With very best wishes 

 

 

MS S OLLERENSHAW 

Head of Year 11 

year11@tretherras.net  
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